

Dear Activision Tennis Pro:

You did it! You slashed wicked backhands and whiplash forehands past your opponent to take a set from the stunned computer. The computer is a very tough competitor, so you should be especially proud of your accomplishment.

In recognition of your ultra-quick reflexes and uncommon court sense, we have enclosed your official Tennis Pro emblem. The computer didn't want to send you anything--it says it wants a grudge match (sometimes it's just a sore loser).

Your name will be added to our mailing list and you'll receive <u>Activisions</u>, the newsletter that reports on new Activision game cartridges, designers, special contests and experiences of our other video game fans around the country.

Thanks for writing to share your accomplishment with us. We hope you will try for membership in our other clubs and write to us about your experiences.

Cordially yours

Jan Marsella

Membership Chairman

JM Enclosure

P.S. Please read enclosed Heat Seal Instructions carefully.
Children should not attempt to heat seal the patch to
clothing. Improper use of an iron(or related appliance)
may result in damage to clothing. The patch may also be
sewn to fabrics.